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GalaxyAerospace

Continuing Airworthiness

Management Office Memo

To: All Engineering, CAMO Staffs & Operators.
From: CAMO

CC: Quality Assurance Staffs

Issue: 01 August 2019

Subject: Leonardo Helicopter Customer Notification — Accident involving an AW139 helicopter in
commonwealth of the Bahamas.

Dear All,

On 5™ July 2019, Leonardo Helicopter released Customer Notification in regard of accident involving
an AW139 helicopter in commonwealth of the Bahamas. Kindly refer CS&S/2019/GC009 on GAM
Server for your acknowledgement.

Thank You.

Zaty Nadhira Binti Mohamed Zuhari
Continuing Airworthiness Managemeni Nﬁﬂ\(}\“‘
01 August 2019



